

Happy Wednesday! March 29, 2023

Monthly Breakfast/Lunch Menus

Dear Hawks-

Thank you for a great Candyland Carnival! Another success due to the hard work of our PTO and our strong family participation. We are a very special community- thank you for your support.

ELA MCAS for grade 3 is done! The goal is always to SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW and they rocked it! *HawkStars** On Monday, 4/4, Grade 4 will take ELA MCAS session I.

This Thursday, 3/30, is our Dining for Dollars event @ Papa Gino's Pizza

This Saturday, 4/1, there will be a community meeting regarding the new **Elementary School Project**. This will take place at Stoughton High School at 10:00. All are welcome!

SAVE THE DATE: GRADE 5 STUDENTS AND FAMILIES!

All 5th grade students and families are invited to attend the Grade 5 Showcase Night at the O'Donnell Middle School on Wednesday, May 24th, starting at 6:30pm in the cafetorium. Learn all about what OMS has to offer in academics, athletics, activities, and much more.

Please check out our calendar for all upcoming important events: <u>HHH March- June</u> 2023

